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MEMORANDUM

s s st e st sk e s sfe sk sfe o ke s sfe s s s s ke sk s st ke s e st sk s sk ok sk ok sk ok sk o sk ok sk e ok sk st s st s ot o e sk e sk sfe sk e sk e sk sfe sk sk ke sk sk sk sk ok sk ok ok

TO: Gabriel Rojas, Chair
Members of the Zoning and Platting Commission
FROM: Wendy Rhoades
Planning and Zoning Department
DATE: January 5, 2016
RE: C14-04-0187.02.SH — Goodnight Ranch PUD - 2" Amendment
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The Staff respectfully requests an indefinite postponement of the above-referenced PUD
amendment case in order to continue working through the outstanding environmental and
transportation issues identified during the comment and review process. The Applicant
does not object to the Staff’s request.





